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MUSIKALAYAAN: KKK KULE NING KATIMAUAN DA RENG KAINAKAN (The
Color of Freedom for the Youth)

TO:  Heads of Public Elementary Schools
Heads of Public Secondary & Integrated Schools

1 The Angeles City Tourism Office is inviting the Department of Education, Division of
Angeles City to witness and participate in the Youth Arts Festival entitled MUSIKALAYAAN: KKK
Kule ning katimauan da reng Kainakan (The Color of Freedom for the Youth) on June 8, 2018 at
3:00 p.m. at Plaza Angef and Nepomuceno St., Heritage District.

2. The activity is part of the 120" Anniversary Celebration of the Proclamation of Philippine
Independence. Various performing art groups will also be highlighted during the said event.

3. Participants to this activity are selected Boys Scouts, Girl Scouts and Art Enthusiasts from
various elementary, secondary and senior high schools within the division.

4. Participants must be accompanied by their troop leaders and organization advisers.
5. Attached is the letter from the City Tourism Office for your information and guidance.
6. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

CUNANAN, CESO Vi
Schools\Bivision Superintendent }'
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June 6, 2018

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO VI
School Division Superintendent
Angeles City

Dear Ms. Cunanan,

Greetings!

On June 8, 2018, Angeles City will celebrate the Youth Arts Festival entitled Musikalayaan: KKK
Kule ning Katimauan da reng Kainakan (The Color of Freedom for the Youth). This event is part
of the 120™ Anniversary Celebration of the Proclamation of Philippine Independence. To this
date, various performing arts groups have signified their intent to participate. We are targeting
around 2,000 audiences living in and around Angeles City.

The objective of the event is to educate the younger generation on the true essence of freedom
in the modern times. We have shared responsibility to create awareness and influence the
youth who will be the next catalyst for change.

In line with this, we would like to invite you and your students including Boy Scouts and Girl
Scouts to witness and participate in the said event on June 8, 2018; 3:00 P.M. at Plaza Angel

and Nepomuceno St., Heritage District.

For inquiries and further clarification pléase contact Mr. Jun Cruz via 0917 8122 106.

We look forward to a successful project with you as part of it.

Sincerely,

———

! mm(owla’/y—
N R. MONTANCES
City Tourism Officer

IN CELEBRATION OF 120TH ANNIVERSARY B
OF THE PROCLAMATION OF THE PHILIPPINE INDEPENDENCE *.
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